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Rotary Club of Everett, MA

September 27, 2012
     The Gears
Present: Gisella, Lou, Joe S, Chris, Lester, Tim, Rev Barbara, Rich A, Judy

MJ, Chris, & Judy attended the District Conference this week

Lester paid a happy fine, his son Joe is home recovering from a successful surgery

Lou paid a happy fine for his son Guy’s wedding

Rev. Barbara paid a happy fine for her trip to Spain next week

Congratulations to Joe Sachetta, he received his fifth Paul Harris Fellow!

The Students will begin cooking our lunch beginning Oct 4th
Have a great weekend.  See you next Thursday!

